From: Jonathan Frieden

Sent: Friday, July 30, 2021 4:32 PM
To: RICKHART180@gmail.com

Cc: kleeseberg@co.hubbard.mn.us
Subject: Line 3 Reimbursement

Mr. Hart,
Attached please find the Hubbard County Attorneys Office request for reimbursement.

Also, if you have time | would like to speak with you over the phone regarding the 180 day time limit
following completion of the project. I’'m wondering whether that might be changed in the future given
the significant amount of resources my office will be expending over the next 6 months in the
prosecution of criminal acts associated with Line 3.

Sincerely,

Jonathan D. Frieden
Hubbard County Attorney
301 Court Ave.
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